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15th September 2016 
 

Dear Parents, 

 

As you may be aware, yesterday marked 100 years since the birth of Roald Dahl.  

To celebrate, Hughenden Primary School is inviting children to dress up as their favourite Roald 
Dahl character for the day on Friday 23rd September 2016.  

The afternoon will be filled with Roald Dahl related activities and discussions about his work. 
Children are also welcome to bring their favourite Roald Dahl book to read at arranged times 
throughout the day. 

We would love to see as many children in Roald Dahl costumes as possible, however if this isn’t 
possible due to the short notice, then perhaps some props associated with the Dahl stories.  
Children not dressing up and just bringing props should wear normal school uniform. 

We look forward to our celebrations next Friday for a wonderbubble day! 

 

Yours sincerely 

Miss Sleight 

Year 5 Class Teacher 
 

 

 

 

 

 

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Leighton 
Spring Valley Drive, Hughenden Valley, Bucks, HP14 4LR  Tel No: 01494 562501  

Email: office@hughendenprimary.co.uk  www.hughenden.eschools.co.uk 
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